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MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Rob Preston, Interim Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

  

Date: May 13, 2020 

 

Re: Action Item 

       May 27, 2020 Board Meeting       

 

 

Requesting Board approval to develop curriculum from July 1-October 31, 2020 at the current 

miscellaneous pay rate of $37.00 per hour. Funds are strategically allocated every year to write 

over the summer. Our curriculum is designed to be revised every five years, but we continue to 

review our curriculum and make revisions on a yearly basis. This is particularly pertinent this 

year in light of changes due to the ongoing COVID-19 crisis.   
 
Marian Dunn Nursing Procedures 20 hours 
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